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Committee members: 

 

I write to you in support of SB-611, Food For All Oregonians. 

 

I believe that feeding hungry people should be a priority for any government. Always, 

as a basic necessity, no matter where the beneficiary is from, or how much they're 

worth in taxes. Food keeps people working, children healthy and families safe. This 

results in communities that can thrive and continue to contribute to our economy and 

our society, as they have done continously for so many years. 

 

No one should go to bed hungry. No one should have to choose between buying 

groceries or buying their medication. Just because we have historically relied on 

undocumented immigrants for their labor while at the same time denying them the 

basic protections afforded to citizens, doesn't make it right.  

 

I ask you to vote in favor of SB-611 and show this country, at its hour of greatest 

need, that we choose to protect ALL Oregonians. 

 

 


